
 

 

Sent by Electronic Mail  
April 27, 2012 

Ontario Energy Board 
P.O. Box 2319 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 

Attention:  Ms. Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 

Dear Ms. Walli: 

Re: EB-2010-0377, EB-2010-0378, EB-2010-0379, EB-2011-0043 AND EB-2011-0004 
- Board Consultation on the Renewed Regulatory Framework for Electricity 
 
We are pleased to enclose the comments of the National Chiefs Office for the Assembly 
of First Nations 
 
Yours truly 

 

 
Paul Manning 
Specialist in Environmental Law  
Certified by the Law Society of Upper Canada 
 
Cc Participants 


